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	AFCA Changes  - Staff and Representative Briefing Note



Introduction
Effective from the 1st November the three existing Financial Services complaints bodies:

1. Financial Ombudsman Service (FOS).

2. Credit and investments Ombudsman (CIO)

3. Superannuation Complaints Tribunal (SCT)

have been replaced by the Australian Financial Complaints Authority (AFCA).  AFCA operates with similar goals and objectives as the previous complaints bodies however the scope of clients covered has been broadened and the monetary limits for a complaint have increased to $1M.

What does this mean for the business?
We are in the process of updating all of the following resources within the business:

1. Website

2. Complaints Brochures

3. Invoices

4. Important Notices

5. Standard letters

6. Templates

7. Broking system references

8. Financial Services Guide (due to be updated no later than 1/7/2019)

9. Update all of our internal policy and procedure documents.

The above changes will also be required to be made by any Third Parties that provide Financial Services on our behalf such as Authorised Representatives and Distributor’s.
What do we expect our staff and representatives to do?

Apart from where you are specifically requested to assist in the change process above, your only responsibility is to alert management to any examples of where the business has missed updating a resource.
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